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Overview
On Thursday, February 7, 2019  128 students, staff, parents, and 

community members reviewed mock-ups for the exterior of the 

replacement portion of the building as a part of the referendum project.  

After reviewing the mock-ups, they were asked:

● Which roofline is most appealing to you?

● Which configuration of glass is most appealing to you?

● Which use of brick is most appealing to you?



Roofline:  Overall Feedback



Roofline:  

The roofline rated as most appealing overall is the no-mansard 

option.



Glass: Overall Feedback



Glass: 

The one rated as most appealing 

overall is the more angular upper 

windows option.



Brick: Overall Feedback



Brick: 
Overall the majority of 

respondents preferred the main 

portion of the north-facing 

facade to be red brick.  

The all red brick facade was the 

top choice of students whereas 

the red and cream-city option 

was the top choice for 

parents/community members.



Next Steps
Thank you for taking the time to share your opinion!

This feedback from the community, as well as comments provided, will 

help shape the final design for this portion of the building.

Look for more updates and exciting ways to be a part of the referendum 

project in the coming months by reading the Thursday Folder, next 

in-home mailing due in early March, and checking our website.


